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Date: May 6, 2015 

To: Eaton Customers 

Subject: RoHS Directive 

 

 

Eaton’s Bussmann Division continues to comply with the RoHS Directive and provides customers with  

C of C letters for our products as requested. 

 

Customers can obtain certifications directly at www.cooperbussmann.com/rohscert and verify the RoHS 

status of each product by catalog number. 

 

For further RoHS product status support, contact: 

 

 North America / Electrical products, Raul Valenzuela (RaulValenzuela@Eaton.com) 

 APAC / Electronic products, Susan Zhao (SusanZhao@Eaton.com) 

 EMEA / Electrical Products, Gareth Cooper (GarethCooper@Eaton.com) 

 

Thank you for your inquiry. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Keith A. Spalding 

Product Stewardship Manager 

Eaton 

Bussmann Division 
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